Corporate Communications Wed 09/12/2020 12:38

To: All CH based OUH staff on email

Dear colleagues

The Jane Ashley Colorectal Ward (which includes Colorectal, Breast and Gynaecology) will move over the coming weekend on Saturday 12 and Sunday 13 December into Wytham Ward and in the future will be known as Wytham Ward.

This move is the second part of a three-phase project which will enable the Renal Ward to move into the PFI building adjacent to the Transplant Ward. The final phase of the project is due to complete in Spring 2021. New wayfinding signage and patient communications will reflect these changes.

During the move, there will be times when the Colorectal Ward staff will have limited access to phones and emails, so please be understanding. Following the move, all email addresses and phone numbers remain the same.

Thank you.

The Communications team